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                                                    Medina County All Hazards Advisory Committee 
                                                                                      12-16-21 
 
Members present:      
Christina Fozio 
Larry Walters 
Robert Linder 
Jason Davis – Via Zoom 
Robert Haas      
William Disbrow    
 
 
Guest Present     
Ben Nau 
Matt Sturgeon 
Chuck Stiver 
Russ Merchant – Brunswick FD 
 

• Chief Linder called the meeting to order at 10:03am. 
 

• No public comments. 
 

• Motion by Chief Haas to approve the minutes of the November Meeting.  Second by Chief Disbrow.  
Motion passed.  

 

• Brief discussion related to Auto-Dispatch.  Nothing to report currently.     
 

• Chuck Stiver provide a review of the Underwater Investigation Course.  Discussion included the 
benefits of networking with local agencies like the Coroner’s Office. 
 

• Chuck Stiver provided status update on Aladtec System implementation.   
 

• Chuck Stiver provided an update on the status of the Region V Structural Collapse Trailer.  The trailer 
has been moved to the Chippewa Lake Station.  Battery being charged.  Graffiti needs to be removed 
or covered with paint.  Lights and brakes need to be checked when battery installed.  Trailer should go 
and have bearings pulled, checked, and repacked.   Chief Disbrow offered to help if lights need 
repaired. 
 

 
 



 

• Chuck Stiver discussed using White’s Ford in Orville for maintenance of vehicles.  They can 
complete LOF on the trucks while we wait, and handle repairs.    
 

• Christina Fozio discussed the possibility of providing a T-shirt/sweatshirt to members of the All 
Hazards Teams.  Chuck Stiver is to follow up with prices and provide at the next meeting. 
 

• Chuck Stiver discussed surplus equipment and how to dispose of the items.  Chuck is to provide 
a list of equipment for the next meeting.   
 

• Christina Fozio discussed the possibility of Assistant Chiefs serving on AHAC.  Chief Walters 
indicated we needed the right people in the right places.  Chief Linder discussed the process for 
changing. 
Motion by Chief Haas to allow.  Second by Chief Walters.  Motion passed. 
The decision will be brought up at the next Chief’s Meeting. 
 

• There was discussion related to the AHAC appointment process.  This topic will be brought up 
at the next Chief’s Meeting. 

 

• Motion to adjourn by Chief Haas.  Second by Chief Walters.  Motion passed at 11:04am.   
 

Next Meeting January 13th at 10am.   
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